
Livonia Public School_______________________ 

Director of Operations  
 

 

To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent  

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

Date: October 25, 2017 

Re:   Foresite Design for Athletic Field Projects – Sinking Fund 

 
I would like to request adding an agenda item to the Monday, November 6, 2017 
Committee of the Whole meeting to discuss engaging Foresite Designs for the 
design work on the proposed updates to the high school athletic fields. As 
discussed at the September 25, 2017 Study Session, the District is looking to 
update all three high schools’ athletic fields due to the fact they are approaching 
conditions where replacement is required.  
 
Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.  

 

PF/ko  

c: Board of Education 


